
  
 

 

 
 

43 Stewart Road 
Collingwood, Ontario 
L9Y 3M7 Canada 
epcor.com 

November 10, 2020   

 

Sent by EMAIL, RESS e-filing 

Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 

Re:  EB-2020-0232 - Application for an Order amending Certificate of Public 
Convenience and Necessity – EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (“ENGLP”)  

 

After having a discussion with Board staff, ENGLP is submitting a revised application to update 

maps included in appendixes in the submission. 

 

Appendix E - pages 78, 80 - added a legend to the map 

Appendix G - page 85 - corrected map to accurately show existing customer density. 

 

No further revisions have been made to the application. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Tim Hesselink 

Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 

EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership  

(705) 445-1800 ext. 2247 

THesselink@epcor.com 




